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Centura Group 

Safety Alert – Moving Towers 

A recent incident occurred when employees attempted to move an aluminium mobile tower without reducing 

its height. The tower toppled over. Fortunately no one was injured. 

When using mobile towers, supervisors and users must refer to the manufacturer’s instructions which will give 

information in relation to moving the tower (see example below). 

Manufacturer’s instructions must be provided by the hire company. 

The PASMA website also provides user manuals for some of the more common towers: 

https://pasma.co.uk/about/instruction-manual-downloads/ 

 

 

 

 
If you have any health and safety issues that you wish to discuss contact your supervisor, line 

manager or Safety Advisor. 
 

Remember there must be NO COMPROMISE where health and safety is concerned. 
 


